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June 17, 2020 

Notice of Cancellation of 2020 Palau Bar Examination 

 

Applicants to take the 2020 Palau Bar examination are hereby informed that the exam is 

cancelled.  The next exam will be held in July 2021.  Applicants who wish to take the 

exam in Palau next year are strongly encouraged to apply early; the announcement 

regarding the 2021 exam is anticipated to be issued in February 2021. 

 

This cancellation is in accordance with the Judiciary’s February 14, 2020, Notice of 

Palau Bar Examination, which states that the exam will be cancelled if there are 

insufficient applicants registered by the June 12, 2020, application deadline, as well as 

travel restrictions and other concerns related to the ongoing COVID-19 global pandemic. 

 


